Barcelona, February 22nd 1969

The Manager of the
Hotel Royalton,
West 44th Street,
New York City, N.Y.

Dear Sir,

On Monday, March 1lOth, I shall arrive by plane
from Lisbon and I beg you to reserve for me

a room as usual.

I shall stay at the Royalton the 10th and the
llth, and I shall check out very early the
12th March.

Thanking you in advance, I remain, dear Sir,

Sincerely yours,

FUNDACIO

RUBIO



